
Job Film Days 

A new contest with ITCILO is presented at the closing ceremony of the fifth edition 

“Decent Work for All 2024” JFD – ITCILO 

At the closing ceremony of the fifth edition of the Job Film Days festival, after the awards, the event 

directed by Annalisa Lantermo launches a new competition in collaboration with ITCILO 

(International Training Centre of the ILO). The ‘Decent Work for All 2024’ JFD - ITCILO 

International Prize is launched, reserved for short films on labour issues made by young directors 

from low- and middle-income countries according to the OECD/DAC 2024-2025 classification.  

The call for application is open to directors under the age of 40. The short films can highlight 

positive stories of promotion and respect for labour rights or denounce situations of lack of decent 

work and respect for those rights. The winners will then be at the heart of an event at the ITCILO 

planned for spring 2025. 


